[bookmark: _GoBack]PBIS NEWS:  We can ALL Be the I in Kind! 
As of today, teachers and staff have caught over 100 students making an extra effort to “be the I in kind.”  Please stop by our cafeteria to see if your child’s name has been posted or ask him or her—the students are excited when they receive a dot sticker and recognition for their positive actions.  Here are a few spontaneous acts of kindness documented in the past few days:

“Helped a classmate with a broken arm write notes.”
“Cleaned off and turned in a jacket to lost and found.”
“Donated my own money to Caps for Cancer.”
“Cleaned up the boys’ bathroom.”
“Helped a classmate pack her backpack when she was running late.”
“Showed care and kindness to my sister when she hurt her arm.”
“Held the door for the whole class to pass.”
“Shared my jacket with a student who was cold.”

Dots are added to the banner daily, so that our students can look for their name and the names of their classmates and can continue to celebrate their successes.  A few students are reporting their kind deeds on the school news each morning.  Be sure to watch to see if your child receives this additional acknowledgement.  Our kindness initiative will continue until February 14th, so if your child has not yet had the opportunity to paste their dot to the banner, there is still plenty of time, because it’s always a great day to “be the I in KIND” at Hawks Rise!

